
Waterloo Town Council Meeting
April9,2019

A meeting of the Waterloo Town Council was held on April 9,2019 at6:02pm at the V/aterloo/Grant Twp.
Public Library. Members present were:

David Bolton Jess Jessup
Ken Surber William Hubartt
Tena Woenker/Town Manager Tandie Buss/Acting Clerk
Andrew Kruse/Town Attorney Theresa Messer/Acting Clerk

The following business was discussed and action taken: Unless specified all votes were unanlmous.

Communications from the President:
- So far we have received $37,800.00 from donations towards Veterans Park

Communications from Committees/Council Reports:
Communications from the Town Manager:

- Council approved allocation of $2156.00 from the Skate Park Fund to Veterans Park
- Duke Williams has requested the Town find a new Cemetery Sexton. The Cemetery Board would

like the Town to go ahead and advertise for said position

Public Hearing:
- The Council waved 2nd reading and adopted Ordinance 19-01, Update to Sewer Use and separating

Water Use Ordinance into separate chapters
- The Council waved 2nd reading and adopted Ordinance 19-02, continuing Cumulative Fire Fund

The Public Hearing ends at 6:14pm

New business:
1. March minutes and claims were approved
2. Council approves the hiring of Mike Ford for seasonal mowing. He'l1 start Thursday 4lllll9
3. Council approved for the Water/Sewer Dept to purchase the Street Dept's 1992lntemational in the

amount of $6,000.00
4. Council approved the Dekalb County Interlocal agreement with minor changes to the language
5. CoCiGIS agreement was tabled
6. Council gave authorization for David Bolton, council president, to sign the contract renewal with Baker

Tilly (formerly Umbaugh)
7. Council approved Wessler consultant contract for Enforcement Response Plan
8. Council decided that instead of changing parking on Maple St. by the Library, they asked David Wolfe,

Street Super. to have some signs placed in the Town Hall parking lot designating a couple spots for
Library employees.

9. Council discussed some changes they would like to make to the Town's Personnel Policy. David Kruse,
Town Attorney is going to re-work things for a resolution. Item was tabled for next month.

Other Business:

Open Floor:
- A resident asked if she should call the Police on a neighbor playing loud music all hours of the

daylnight, to which the council responded with a yes
- A resident asked where M,¡.Çing's plans are at. Tena spoke, saying his plans are on hold for now,

because of the North sid{easement disagreement.
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Incorporated Town of Waterloo, Indiana

Utillttes Department
P.O. Box 96 280 S. Wayne Street

Waterloo, Indiana 46793
Tel: 260-837-7428 Fax: 260-837-3605

The Waterloo Utilities Departments has agreed to purchase the 1992 lnternational dump

truck from the Waterloo Street Department for the trade in price of 56,000.
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I, Renata Ford, the duly qualified Clerk/Treasurer, do hereby certi$ that the above and foregoing
is a true and exact excerpt of minutes of the meeting of the \ù/aterloo Town Council, Waterloo, Indiana, at
which a quorum was in attendance and acting throughout and held March 12,2019 as such appears in the
official minutes of said ÏVaterloo Town Council, in my custody.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm.

A*rL ß.r"^
David ton, President Tandie Buss, Acting Secretary


